
 
 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

Wyoming Department of Education 
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002 
307-777-7675 

Brian Schroeder – Superintendent of Public Instruction 

MEMORANDUM NO. 2022–022 

TO: School District Superintendents 
District Business Managers 

FROM: Kari Eakins, Chief Policy Officer 

DATE: February 28, 2022 

SUBJECT: Public Comment on Charter School Rules 

PUBLIC COMMENT REQUESTED FOR CHARTER 
SCHOOL RULES CHANGE 
The Wyoming Department of Education is promulgating Chapter 32 Rules on Charter Schools and 
seeks public comment on the proposed rules. 

Information on the proposed rules on charter schools is available in the Statement of Reasons and 
strike and underline versions of the rules are also available for Chapter 32. 

Comments can be submitted through April 18, 2022 using the Chapter 32 online Comment Form. 
A virtual public meeting will be held at 4 p.m. on April 14, 2022 via Zoom. 

All public comments will be recorded verbatim, including the submitter’s name and city of residence. 
When commenting, specify which section of the rule the comment is concerning. 

For more information, contact Elaine Marces, Education Consultant, at 307-777-6210 or 
elaine.marces@wyo.gov. 
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Zr74olxvCCi3umT-hAut3jWJ6I8J_xMb/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xuGBQaMzOpRuOaWDezWzLDC9uIabFwsJ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12c-aCNb39S-REKThJoFsyD2l1zWtB6gi/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScC8gzFptyp2b_UPz37H99hlYJsRUbigFcsl8AxD0Nj9bZYBQ/viewform
https://zoom.us/j/95811871218
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